
CENTRAL SCHOOL PTO MINUTES  -  1/21/15 

The regular monthly meeting of the Central School PTO was held Wednesday, January 21, 2015 in the All 

Purpose Room.  All the Executive Board Members were in attendance.   

 

1. Welcome: The meeting was called to order at 9:05 am by Jen Archbold.  Members of the 

executive board in attendance:  Jen Archbold, President;  Doreen Clemente, VP Fundraising; 

Tania Burton, Asst Treasurer; Lisa Brady, Past President; Jen Wojie, Secretary. 

 

2. Old business and approval of last meeting’s minutes:  Lisa Brady made a motion to accept the 

minutes from the November 12, 2014 PTO meeting, with a second by Brenda Nemcek.  Motion 

passed. 

 

3. Budget:  Tania Burton reviewed the current budget, highlighting key sources of revenue as well 

as expenses to date. 

 

4. Committee Reports –  

 

a. Book Fair - (Jen Archbold for Cheryl Miller) Book Fair was a success again this year.  

b. Adult Social – (Doreen Clemente)  The adult social will likely be near the end of April this 

year, with a possible location being the Long Hill Community Center.  The theme this 

year will likely be mom’s night out.  

c. Home is Where the Heart Is – (Lisa Brady) The PALS program participated in this charity 

venture to donate clothing before the holidays.   The children decorated personalized 

bags for each of the gifts, which was a much appreciated and thoughtful touch. 

d. SEPTO Fundraiser – coming up on February 18.  Funds raised will be divided among the 

elementary schools in Warren.  

 

5. Principal Report:   

a. Read to Feed – Between online and   donations we have raised $3540.20 

b. PARCC testing – Testing will begin the week of March 2 for 3rd grade and March 9 for  4th 

and 5th grades.  

 

6. Thank You’s: 

a. Book Fair – Cheryl Miller 

b. Me and My Guy – Jen O’Sheal, Sherri Chou, Kim Percario 

c. Bingo Night – Julie Lee and committee 

d. International Day – Jeanine Sarosy and committee 

e. Baking Committee – Jenn Loia and committee 

f. Spirit Day – Lisa Slepkora 

 



7. Special Mention:  a heartfelt goodbye and special thank you to Julie Vagelos, treasurer, for her 

many years of dedication to the Central School PTO. 

 

8. Adjournment:  Next meeting will be March 18 at 9:00am.  Meeting was adjourned at 9:30am by 

Jen Archbold. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by Jennifer Wojie, Recording Secretary 


